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October 10, 2022 
 
Joseph Forster 
Jack D. Tabb, LLC 
1615 Saratoga St 
Antigo, WI 54409 
 
 
RE: Gunnell Mine (Permit No. M-2021-068) 
 New Permit Application 

Decision Date Extension 
 
 
Dear Mr. Forster: 
 
On October 9, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety received your request for 
an extension for Permit Application decision date.  The decision date has been extended from 
October 11, 2022 to November 11, 2022. 
 
The Permit Application is under a Board order and needs to have all materials approvable within 
the statutory deadline of 365 days from when the application was filed (Rule 1.4.1(9)).  The 
Permit Application was filed on July 13, 2022 and must be approved by July 12, 2023.  If 
additional review time is needed beyond the July 12, 2023 deadline, the matter will be set for a 
Board hearing (Rule 1.4.1(9)).     
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
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Bowles - DNR, Brock
<brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Re: Gunnell Mine decision due date,
October 11

1 message

info florasentials.com
<info@florasentials.com>

Sun, Oct 9, 2022 at
3:40 PM

To: "Bowles - DNR, Brock" <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Hello Brock,

Thank you so much for this information and your help. I
apologize,  I wanted to have this all done before now, but
I had a death in the family, an additional 30 days would
be more than sufficient.

Kindest Regards

Joe



Get Outlook for Android

From: Bowles - DNR, Brock
<brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Sent: Friday, October 7, 2022 2:41:24 PM

To: info florasentials.com <info@florasentials.com>

Subject: Gunnell Mine decision due date, October 11
 
Hi Joe,
The decision due date for the Gunnell Mine (M-2021-
068) is next week, October 11, 2022.
If you need additional time to address the  issues raised
in the Aug 29 adequacy letter, you can request a
decision date extension (Rule 1.4.1(9)).  Other operators
usually request additional time in 30-day increments.
When requesting time, please allow
enough time for me
to review the materials.

Please be aware that if the adequacy issues are not
addressed within 365 days of when the application was
deemed complete (July 13, 2022), this issue will have to
go before the Board again.  

Let me know if you have any questions,
Brock

-- 

Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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